
Important Notice: Flu Shot Availability 

Dear Valued Healthcare Client, 

We are pleased to inform you that flu shots are now available at our facilities. Vaccination is 

crucial in preventing the spread of influenza and ensuring the health of our community. 

Details: 

• Location: [Facility Name and Address] 

• Dates: [Start Date] to [End Date] 

• Hours: [Operational Hours] 

• Eligibility: [Who is eligible for the flu shot] 

Please schedule your appointment at your earliest convenience to ensure your spot. You can call 

us at [Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website URL] to book online. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health and the health of those around you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


